Golf Committee Meeting Notes
October 9th, 2023

Those in attendance:   Joe Strange, Pattie Gaddy, Tina Winkler, Joe Mills, Stu Hanson, Tom Patterson, Allen Scott, Tom O’Connor, Rob Schaff

· Rob aerated course and is getting ready to put sod down in designated areas

· Glow Golf was another success.   Possibly look in to getting a Port-a-Pottie put out on the course next year, and educate those playing there are restrooms on hole 2 and the Club House.

· Fall Classic concluded the golf season off with a bang.   Great turnout.  


· Memorial Bench should be ordered by the end of the year.   Rob will work with us on the best place to put it.

· Updating the website is in progress and should hopefully be completed by the end of 2023.

· Rob to work on getting an email blast set up with Heather with Golf Etiquette Rules.   Rob also located a large sign in the CA Shack with the rules on it.    Let’s look at finding a place to get the sign put up for next years Seasonal play.

· Golf Course Fees for 2023 suggestions.   

· $13 for 9 holes		
· $10 for cart rental fees	
· $2 pull cart fees


· NEXT GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING 11/13.
